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KENDRJYA VIDYALAYA SANGATHAN(11Q1 

18, Institutional Area. 
Shaheed Jeet Singh Marg, 

New Delhi-110016. 
Tel.: 26858570 Fax 26514179 

Website: www.kvsangathan.nic.in  
Dated \s Sept 2022 

The Deputy Commissioner, 
Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan 
All Regional Offices/ZIETs. 

Subject: - Observance of Vigilance Awareness Week — 2022. 

Sir/Madam, 

In continuation to this office even letter dated 01.08.022, please refer to the 
notification of Central Vigilance Commission, vide Circular No. 022/VGL/029 dated 
08.09.2022 on the subject cited above. This year the Vigilance Awareness Week-2022 will 
be observed from 31-10-2022 (Monday) to 06-11-2022 (Sunday). The theme of observing 
Vigilance Awareness Week 2022 is "AticeIVR at-Wa ViTa-Welita &TRW " , "Corruption 
free India for a developed Nation 

You are requested to observe the Vigilance Awareness Week-2022 from 31-10-2022 
to 06-11-2022 positively in Regional office/ZIET and all Kendriya Vidyalayas under your 
jurisdiction as per the instructions given by Central Vigilance Commission. 

All the employees may be directed to take integrity pledge as directed by CVC. 
Employees may be encouraged to take e-pledge by visiting CVC Website www.cvc.gov.in.  
Those who take the pledge verbally may be advised to record it through the website. 

The information on observance of Vigilance Awareness Week-2022 from the 
ZIET/Regionai Office and all the Kendriya Vidyalayas under your jurisdiction may be 
compiled by each ZIET/Regional Office concerned and a consolidated report may be sent in 
the format prescribed by CVC in Format 1 (A-F) & Format 2, to this office latest by 20-1I-
2022 positively for furnishing the same to the Commission in time. 

Selected Photographs/Media Clips may be forwarded to this Office by e-mail. The 
same may also be upioaded on the websites of Regional OfficesiZlETs and Kendriya 
Vidyalayas concerned, 

it ma\./ be ensured that in no case, - the report on observance of Vigilance Awareness 
Week-2021 be sent TO this office directly by any Kendriya Vidyalaya. All the Principals may 
furnish the requisite informatior to the Deputy Commissioner of the Regional Office 
concerned who may comple the information in Format I a, 2 as devised by CVC in MS 
Excel format and send the same to this office by e-mall:acvigillancekvs@.)qmail.com.  

Contd..2/- 
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The Deputy Commissioners are also requested to encourage all the employees of 
Regional 	Office/21E7 	and 	Kendriya 	Vidyalayes, 	their 	families, 
vendors/suppliers/contractors/ stakeholders, students and citizens to take e-pledge 
through C\/C website http://www.cvc.00tt.in.  

End: As above. 
Deputy. Corn 

ours faithfully, 

sioner 

Copy to:- 

1 All Officers and Sections at KVS (Hqrs) with the request to take the integrity pledgen. 
their Section/Office at 11:00 AM on 31.10.2022 and send the photograph oh 
acvigilancekvs(aomall.com. 

2 The Secretary, Central Vigilance Commission, Satarkta Bnawan, GPO Com 
Block-A, INA, New Delhi. 

3 The Under Secretary, Ministry of Education, UT-2 Section, Depth of School Educahori 
Literacy, Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi for information. 

4 The Incharge Officer, EDP Cell. KVS (HQ) with a request to upload the above leiter 
with all enclosures on KVS Website under the head 'Observance of Vig 
Awareness Week-2022. 

5 Guard file. 
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